
Information for the pilots                                                   
 

We are very happy to welcome you for the German Open 2022.  

To ensure a smooth running of the competition, the following information should be 

taken into account. 
 

Landing area: 

Always park diagonally to the barriers and as close as possible to your neighbour, only in this 
way will there be enough space for everyone. 

Please always land with the opposite approach on the hill, not over the main road. 

We close the road as soon as pilots come in to land. 

After landing, please go quickly to the rigging area so that following pilots have free landing 
areas. 

Paragliders will also land here. However, paragliders land to the west of the road, please 
hanggliders land to the east of the road if possible. 

 
Camping: 

Please move well together so that everyone can find space. Please keep the site clean and 
have rubbish bins ready. 

Costs: 7 Euro per day and site  

The Bleibach Music Association is kindly hosting. 

Please be considerate of everyone. 

The musicians will do their best to keep things moving quickly. 

Use the tent in the evening to talk and celebrate. The Musikverein can really use the 

really need the income at these times. 
 

Drive up to the Kandel: 

It is up to you, to drive by yourself tot he take off. 
But there are also two buses with trailer available. 8 seats per bus, first drive up is 8:30 am, 
second drive up is approx. 9:45 am. 

Please load 3-5 hanggliders on the bus and the rest on the trailer. 

One ride costs 3 Euros, please pay when boarding. 

Each pilot is responsible for the safe transport of the hanggliders. 

The driver is not liable. 



Starting place: 

The respective start numbers are available on the ground. 

Please check your current start number first. 

For set-up areas on the car park or on the side path, ground mats are available for 

setting up. 

When starting from the grass, please start at the starting board, if possible. 

There is a hawk protection zone to the south, please be aware of this. 

Only fly over the edge of the slope. 
 

Retrieve: 

From 3pm onwards, a bus will run along the main road in the Elz Valley to pick up pilots. 

The bus does not go to other valleys!!! Here pilots or relatives have to help each other and 
drive off. We are happy to help with coordination, by having a telephone at the landing site. 
 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

0171 7361625 

The organising team. 

 

 

We wish you allways good flights and happy landings! 


